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February 19, 2009 

ALL COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE NO. I-17-09 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS  
  ALL PUBLIC AND PRIVATE ADOPTION AGENCIES 
  CDSS ADOPTIONS DISTRICT OFFICES  
  ALL COUNTY PROBATION DEPARTMENTS  

SUBJECT:  ASSOCIATION OF ADMINISTRATORS OF THE INTERSTATE COMPACT 
ON THE PLACEMENT OF CHILDREN (AAICPC) 35TH ANNUAL 
CONFERENCE  

The purpose for this All County Information Notice (ACIN) is to inform counties of the 
35th Annual AAICPC Conference that will be held in San Antonio, Texas, from  
April 17-21, 2009. 

The California Department of Social Services would like to strongly encourage all  
interested county staff to participate in this event.  The conference provides an 
opportunity for all member states to receive training on the Interstate Compact on the  
Placement of Children (ICPC), and to share information and best practices regarding  
interstate placements and the current compact.  This year’s conference will include 
workshops and presentations on the newly finalized proposed compact and the  
Fostering Connections to Success and Increasing Adoptions Act of 2008 (Public Law  
110-351), as well as other related topics.   

This conference is a wonderful opportunity to network with, and learn from, the compact  
liaisons of other states.  Whether your ICPC liaison is relatively new to their job or has  
years of experience working with ICPC, the information provided will play a vital role in  
helping them to ensure positive outcomes for children placed across state lines. 
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For more information on the conference you can visit the AAICPC website at: 
http://www.aphsa.org/Home/home_news.asp. 
http://icpc.aphsa.org/Home/conference.asp 

If you have any questions regarding this ACIN, please contact Michele Richardson,  
Out-of-State Placement Policy Unit at (916) 651-8100. 

Sincerely, 

Original Document Signed By: 

GLENN A. FREITAS, Chief  
Children’s Services Operations 
 and Evaluation Branch 

c: County Welfare Directors Association of California 

https://aphsa.org/APHSA/Events/APHSA/Events/conferences_webinars.aspx?hkey=f71fefe8-be44-4c1f-a4f1-f24dd3379382
https://aphsa.org/
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